
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As you are part of a charter school family, we want to let you know that from time to 
time we will provide information to families regarding school choice and related 
advocacy matters. We hope to keep you informed on all issues affecting your child’s 
school and their education. In partnership with the State's Charter School Alliance and 
other education/school choice advocacy organizations we provide you with information 
on the latest developments affecting education and public charter schools relevant to 
our school and your child. 
  
This information may be sent to you directly or may come home with your child. Please 
indicate below if you do not wish to receive information regarding school choice and 
related advocacy matters, and have the bottom of this letter returned to school. 
Sincerely, 
 
School Leadership Team 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 
[   ] I DO NOT wish to receive information regarding school choice and related advocacy 
matters. 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Sign 
 
 
____________________________ ____________________________   
(Print First Name)    (Print Last Name) 
 
 
________________________________________________________ 
Email to opt-out 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


